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Docket'No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: Mr. Murray R. F"' man
Vice President
Nuclear Group

Post Office Box 5000-
Cleveland, OH 44101

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 13, 1984, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in our. letter dated August 14, 1984. Pending further inspection of the issues
addressed in your September 13, 1984 response, the following is Region III's
commentary on the identified item of your response letter:

a. In your response to item 8d(4) you note that ECN 12734-33-2405, issued
July 20, 1982, indicates a floating shield at TB-BB-3 in panel 1H22-P018. [

,

During our inspection no reference was given to this ECN on drawing j
D-209-055, Sheet 10, Revision C, which indicates that the shield is I

connected to TB-BB-3.

The technical aspects of the other areas of your response appear acceptable.

We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Sincerely,

9 N./
W. S. Little, hief
Engineering Branch

cc w/1tr dtd 9/13/84:
J. Waldron, Plant Manager
L. Beck, General Supervisor

Licensing and Fuels Management
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio
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